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Sabetha EMS Open House Planned
(KMZA)--It's been years in the making, but a new EMS building now stands in Sabetha. 

On Sunday afternoon, the public is invited to tour the facility, at 508 South 14th Street, from 1 until
3:00. 

Brian Hagen talks with Sabetha EMS Director Ed Steinlage about the history of the project. Click
the audio link to listen. 
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